
  
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 HENDERSON COUNTY 
 BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
MEETING DATE:   APRIL 4, 2005 
 

SUBJECT:    NOMINATIONS       
 

ATTACHMENTS:               Yes 
  

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: Nominations to fill the following vacancies are needed.  
 

1. EMS Quality Management Committee – 1 vac. 
Position #15 
 

2. Environmental Advisory Committee – 1 vac. 
Position #9 

 
3. Henderson County Planning Board – 3 vac 

Positions #5, 6 & 8 
 
4. Juvenile Crime Prevention Council – 2 vac. 
 Positions #9 and 14   
  
5. Nursing/Adult Care Home Community Advisory Committee – 4 vac. 

Position #3, 5, 12 & 13 – Due to terms expiring in 2005 
 
6. Solid Waste Advisory Committee – 1 vac. 

Position #9 
 

   
 



APPLICATIONS ON FILE FOR THE FOLLOWING: 
as of April 1, 2005 

 
1. EMS Quality Management Committee  

Applications on file:     #15 – Gayle Sams 
 

2. Environmental Advisory Committee 
Applications on file: James Hemphill, John Thornton, David Edwards, Jeff Perkins, James Phelps 
 

3. Henderson County Planning Board 
Currently serving and willing to continue: #6 – Tedd Pearce 
      #8 – Mark Williams 
 
Have not heard from #5 – Stacy Rhodes 
 
Applications on file: James Hemphill, Terry Hicks, John Lange, Edwin Elliott, Matt Matteson, Jeffrey Perkins, 
Spence Campbell, Robert Danos, David Lowles, Kim Pheffer, Dennis Justice, Henry Dunn, Eva Ritchey, 
Dianne May, Art Hudson, Marilyn Gordon, J. Eric Goodman, Carolyn Swanner, Frankie Sitton, Charles 
Garrett, Jeff Collis, Nell Kilpatrick, Morton Lazarus, Joe Cox, Jim Miller Jr., Rick Merrill 
 

4. Juvenile Crime Prevention Council    
Position      #9 – Substance Abuse Professional  None 
      #14 – Chief District Court Judge  None 

   
5. Nursing/Adult Care Home Community Advisory Committee   

Currently serving and willing to continue: #5 – Perry Robinson 
      

6. Solid Waste Advisory Committee 
Nominated on 3.23.05 – Tom McCullough 
 
Applications on file: Richard Stewart, Tom McCullough, James Hemphill  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These appointment applications are on file with the Clerk to the Board. If you wish to view them, they are in the master notebook in her office.  


